
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 30.09.2022 

To  

General Manager, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 

Dalal Street, 

Fort Mumbai, 

Maharashtra-400001 

Scrip Code: 506935 

 

Subject: Closure of Trading Window 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

This is to inform that in pursuant to the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of 

Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and Code of Conduct for prevention of insider trading, the 

Trading Window in respect of the Company’s securities will remain closed from 01st October 

2022 for designated persons and their dependents and they will not deal in securities of the 

Company till the opening of trading window, which shall end 48 hours after the financial results 

of the Company for the quarter ended September 30, 2022 become generally available 

information. 

The date of the board meeting for declaration of financial results for the quarter ended September 

30, 2022 will be intimated to you in due course of time. 

We hereby request you to take on record of the same. 

Thanking you, 

Your faithfully 

For Continental Chemicals Limited     

                                                               

Sakshi Dhawan 

Company Secretary 

(Membership No: ACS 033279) 
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